
 
Get a free no-obligation quote 
for your CYBER NEEDS!  
 

 
As you may know, South Carolina is the first state to pass a cybersecurity law, and we are excited to 
offer a new Cybersecurity product from Coalition.  The new cyber law goes into effect Jan. 1, 2019 and 
requires agencies with 10 or more employees to be in full compliance by July 1, 2020 (View our 
Cybersecurity webpage for additional information – iiabsc.com/cybersecurity).   
 
We are grateful to be able to offer the Big “I” Coalition Program to both IIABSC members and non-
members.  There are a few items we will need to help us better understand your business and offer a 
no-obligation quote.  Complete the form below, and we can start the process!    
 
 
Legal Entity Name: 
 
Contact Name/Email/Phone: 
 
What type of entity    Agency?        Broker?        Carrier?        Other? Please Explain 
 
Physical Address: 
 
Website domain address: 
 
Number of Employees (include full-time & part-time):    
 
Next 12 Months Revenue: 
 
   

Check here if you have ever had a cyber incident - more info may be needed.  
 
Do you currently carry any of the following coverages?   
 

E&O EPLI Commercial Umbrella 

   
We will contact if we need to get any additional information to provide a cyber quote.  Please let me 
know if you have any questions or concerns.  We look forward to working with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Marie Toney  
 
Please return this completed form to scteameo@iiabsc.com.  
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